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Year 11 Council Meeting 

On Thursday 2nd March we took a few Year 11 students to the community centre in Chalfont St Peter for a

council meeting.  The students had been invited to attend, following the very successful Citizenship presentations 

they had presented.  They shared ideas and thoughts about the future of the Community Centre and were very 

articulate in explaining what they feel would be good for the village.  The Counsellors seemed very impressed 

and are keen to hear more students’ ideas.  

‘Educating and Inspiring Year 10

On Wednesday 8th February fifteen of our Year 10 students attended a workshop to encourage them to think about 

the various options available to them post GCSE, and to experience an Assessment Centre Team game.

The day was opened by Stuart Kerr, our Enterprise Advisor, whose last role was as CEO with Ford Retail Group and 

previous to this President of Europe for Volvo.

This was followed by a range of presentations and activities relating to post 16 options.  At the end of the day Mrs 

Gilbey talked to the students about their Work Experience Placements in July and the students took part in an

Assessment Centre team game.  They were observed by two external HR professionals who were very impressed 

with the engagement and skills of the students.

Comments from students:

•	 I really enjoyed the day and found it very productive

•	 Very good, would like to do more of them


